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Local Authority Contract Win  
 
 
Symphony Plastic Technologies Plc ("Symphony" or "the Group"), through its wholly 
owned subsidiary Symphony Plastics Ltd, has for the first time been awarded an 
important two year contract, with an option to extend to three years for the supply of 
refuse sacks to the Welsh Purchasing Consortium ("WPC"). 
 
The contract is for the supply of approximately 30 million non-degradable sacks to 
eight authorities throughout Wales with a value in excess of £900,000 over the term 
of the contract.  
 
The bags are being used for various applications including the collection of  
household domestic waste, kerb side collection of dry recyclables and rubble 
collection. 
 
Michael Laurier, Chief Executive of Symphony said:  
 
“The WPC contract for Symphony’s range of non-degradable recycled and high 
performance bags is further evidence of Symphonys’ progress in delivering sales to 
the local authority sector, and again demonstrates the diversity of products and 
customers supplied by the Company."  
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